
       NBTC Office 

       87 Phaholyothin, Samsen Nai 

       Phyathai, Bangkok 10400 

 

Ref No. STC 2504/10883 

 Date 29 Mar 2019 

Subject: Type approval of telecommunication equipments 

Attention: Managing Director of Robert Bosch Co., Ltd. 

Refer to 1. Application form date 19 Mar 2019

 2. NBTC announcement of Conformity Assessment of Telecommunication Equipment date 2 July 2016 

 3. NBTC announcement about human safety regulation from telecommunication equipments date 29 

March 2007 

Attachment: Type approval certificate 1 set 

 

 Refer to your application form of equipment Electric-Voice model name RE3-RX,RE3-HHT-T,RE3-BPT-T 

to NBTC. 

NBTC office would like to send type approval certificate of the telecommunication equipment to you.  

If later on, it is found that the test reports and documents that you submitted to us is not in compliance as per 

verification result from test lab, NBTC office will propose to withdraw this certificate.  In order to 

manufacturing or importing this telecommunication equipments, company is responsible to follow section 6 of 

the abovementioned announcement number 2 and section 2, 3, or 4 (according to type of telecommunication 

equipments) of the above mentioned announcement number 3. 

 If test lab has confirmed verification to NBTC office, the result will be informed to you accordingly. 

     Regards, 

     Mr.Saneh Saiwong 

     Director of  Office of Spectrum Management 

     Acting Director of Telecommunication Standard and Technology 

     Acting NBTC Secretary General 

 

 

Office of Telecommunication Standard and Technology 

Tel: 02-271-0151 to 60 ext 320 
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